
 

HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER 

Weekly newsletter 16 W/E 16th April 2021 
PLEASE NOTE: Car park gates are closed between 8.25am - 9.00am & 2.55pm - 3.30pm for safety 

Happy Birthday to the children 
who have had birthdays this 

week:  
  

FROM ALL OF THE STAFF AND PUPILS AT HYLTON CASTLE PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Attendance Awards 
 

Congratulations to the following 
classes for the best attendance 
for week ending 26th March:  

 

KS1:Y1  97.90%  
KS2:Y4   97.95%  

Like us on Facebook: Hylton Castle Primary School Authorised Page   Teachers2Parents (App) 
 

Follow us on Twitter: @HCP_School WEBSITE: www.hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk Email: info@hyltoncastleprimary.org.uk 

Dates to Remember 
 

Monday 12th April 2021 
Children return to school  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Thursday 22nd April 2021 
Y3 swimming starts 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 23rd April 2021 
Y1 swimming starts 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 26th April 2021 
Y2 swimming starts 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Tuesday 11th May 2021 
Y6 visitor - £2.70  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 28th May 2021 
Break up - half term  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Monday 7th June 2021 
Children return to school  

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 11th June 2021 
Y6 swimming starts 
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Friday 16th July 2021 
Break up - Summer Holiday  
………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Heroes of the Week 
 
 
 
 
 

Well done to the children who 
won this the last week: 
 

 Jaxon Smith 

 Sophia Simpson 

 Hollie Collins 

 Clayton Harrison 

 Connor Smith  

 Amelia Corner 

 Ava Leach 

 Fynn Johnson 
 

Every week, a ‘Hero of the Week’ 
is chosen from each class and 
they get to add 10 tokens to 
their house collection!  

COVID Testing 
 

Please remember that anyone with symptoms should book a PCR test 
which is processed in a laboratory.  LFD tests (the ones you can do at 
home) are used to identify asymptomatic people (people without 
symptoms) and should not be used by children of primary school 
age.  If you have any questions, please get in touch. 

Welcome back! 
 

The children have settled quickly back into 
routines and are enjoying the lovely sunshine 
we have had during their breaktimes.  Here is a 
photograph of a socially-distanced choir that 
the Year 4 children have chosen to form.  They 
have singers, percussionists, a conductor and 
even some dancers.  I am hoping for an  
invitation to their performance!  

Vote for us! 
 

Thank you to Alfie and Scarlett’s mam for nominating 
us in this competition and to Theo’s mam for alerting 
us to it.   Please go onto our Facebook page and add 
your vote, and share with your friends and families to 
get more votes. Thank you. 
 

 
 

Financial Hardship Grant 
 

Did you know you can apply for additional funding if your child is 
required to isolate?  More information will be sent in an email.   

Window Display 
 

Thank you for your contributions and 
the hard work from staff and children 
for our ‘We Love Reading’ display. 
Have you managed to use the clues 
hidden in the letters to work out some 
of our favourite books? 

Bobby Baker 

Vienna Brough 

Ava Leach 

Owen Pearson 

Maisie Anderson 
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